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we are conducting a trigger replacement program for certain con­
cerned lots of Model 600 series firearms. The program has been 
nationally advertised over a period of years and involves complete 
fire assembly replacement for these r{f les at no charge. 

If you purchased your Model 600 second hand, the rifle may already 
have been updated. Therefore, if a "V" stamping appears on the 
left side of the trigger, the gun has had trigger replacement. If 
no "V" stamping appears on the left side of the trigger, the rifle 
requires trigger replacement. 

Enc I o s e d f o r your con v en i enc e i s a I i s t o t ~Rem i n gt on t r i g -
ger replacement stations, or you may return your rifle to our Arms 
Service Department here at I I ion, NY 13357 for correction. 
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